
Hello Kate 
  
In response to the numerous questions asked in the letter you posted to me on 
the 18th April, I would refer you to the SNP Manifesto for many of the answers. 
My priorities are to to look out for the interests of the constituents and 
communities in my ward, and to promote advancement, both economically and 
socially, for those constituents and communities. 
  
  
Regards 
Cllr. Sandy Duncan 
Beechwood, Burnend 
Forglen, Turriff 
AB53 4LB 
 


